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Feedback 

“Ray: I can't thank you enough for your presentation at FDA yesterday. In addition to it being insightful 

and scholarly, it was information that will be readily used by all who attended. I have received nothing 

but positive feedback and will forward separately some of the comments I received.  Thank you again on 

behalf of Acting Commissioner Dr. Stephen Ostroff and all of the Food and Drug Administration.” 

- Carol M. Moulton, Director of OEEO, FDA 

 

“Thank you very much for introducing Dr. L. Ray Matthews to the FDA today at the MLK 

celebration.  His presentation was simply the most awesome lecture that I have ever witnessed 

in my sixty years here on this planet.  I was equally awed to meet him in front of the elevator, 

with you, in Building 32 after lunch.  I truly meant it when I told him that he is living at several 

quantum levels above mere mortals such as myself. Simply put, Dr. Matthews is the most 

impressive, and most humble, person that I have ever met. Thank you once again for bringing 

Dr. Matthews into our presence and sharing this experience with us.” 

- Thomas, FDA chemist 


